
 

 

 

Autumn Term      Year 1 

English Maths Science 

Geography 

We are 

reading… 

We will be 
predicting,  
describing, 
labelling, 
discussing as 
well writing 
simple 
sentences. 
 
We will be 
thinking about 
where we use 
capital letters, 
finger spaces 
and full stops. 
 

In Maths, we will be revisiting 
counting, addition and place value. 
We will be looking at tens and ones 
and will be working practically using 
number lines, 100 squares and 
practical equipment to help us. 
 

Across the year we will be looking at 
seasons and as it is |Autumn soon, 
we will begin looking for signs of 
autumn in our school garden. 
We will also be looking at materials 
and what objects are made from 
and why. 

This term our 

geography is all 

about our local 

area. 

We will be thinking 

about names of  

villages, towns and 

cities close to us.  

 

 

History 
 

This term our 

history is all about 

our locality and 

discussing the 

question 

“All streets look 

like this-don’t they? 



 

Music 
 

Art DT 

PSHE Computing PE 

This term, we will 
be looking at the 
work of a local 
artist, Davis 
Hockney.  We will 
develop skills such 
as drawing, painting 
and creating a 
collage. 
 

In DT this term we will 
be learning how to use 
equipment and put it 
away safely. 
This will be an ongoing 
skill we will develop as 
the year progresses.  

Add your text 

We will be looking at the 
topic  
“Me and my 
relationships”. 
We’ll talk about rules, 
our feelings, listening 
and our friends.  We get 
to find this out through 
“Harold the Giraffe.”  

We will be using a 
simple device and 
learning how to use it 
and switch it off.  We 
will the learn how to 
draw a simple picture 
such as a house, or 
our friends or family. 

P.E is on a Thursday.  The PE kit 
is black joggers and a plain 
white t-shirt. 
We are learning all about the 
fundamentals of P.E like co-
ordination, balancing, jumping, 
skipping etc. 
We will also be learning how to 
follow instructions to 
participate in small team 
games. 

Settling in 
 

RE 
 

We have all settled into year 1 
well. Learning new routines 
and getting used to the Year 1 
way of learning. 
The children have adjusted 
well. 
Next week, we will be sending 
reading books and planners 
home. 
Any questions, please ask a 
member of the year 1 team. 

 

We are learning all about 
pitch and pulse. 
We will be looking at 
different songs and genres 
of music. 
We will also try using the 
xylophones with our songs 
to help keep the pulse. 

We will be learning 
all about how we 
care for others.   
We will be looking at 
how this is the same 
and different across 3 
religions. 


